
From: Cuccia, Thomas
Sent: 3/6/2014 10:50:45 AM
To: 'Dietrich, William' (william.dietrich@cpuc.ca.gov); Transmission Competitive

Solicitation (transmissioncompetitivesolicitation@caiso.com)
Cc: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: PG&E handout, Mar. 6, Stakeholder mtg. on competitive solicitation

We have not received the electronic version yet. They are trying to correct a type error and will submit it to me 
once complete. If I receive it prior to the end of the call I will broadcast it. Thank you.

---- Original Message-----
From: Dietrich, William [roailtoiwilliaro.dietrich@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Thursday, March 06, 2014 10:49 AM 
To: Transmission Competitive Solicitation 
Cc: Cuccia, Thomas; MEAe@pge.com
Subject: PG&E handout, Mar. 6, Stakeholder mtg. on competitive solicitation

< EXTERNAL email. Evaluate before clicking. >

Hi, anyone receiving this,

I'm on the telephone, but not WebEx for today's CAISO stakeholder mtg. on competitive solicitation 
improvements.

PG&E's transmission manager just handed out a one page PowerPoint that I would like to see. Would you please 
e-mail that to me?

Thanks!

Bill Dietrich 
Energy Division 
CPUC

The foregoing electronic message, together with any attachments thereto, is confidential and may be legally 
privileged against disclosure other than to the intended recipient. It is intended solely for the addressee(s) and 
access to the message by anyone else is unauthorized. If you are not the intended recipient of this electronic 
message, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or any action taken or omitted to be taken in 
reliance on it is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this electronic message in error, 
please delete and immediately notify the sender of this error.
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